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President’s Message 

We had 26 folks at the De-
cember meeting at the 
AirZoo classroom.  The De-
cember meeting was a fly-
ing “trip report”.  The Hulls 
in their RV-7A joined the 
Butchers in their Europa on 
a trip this past fall to Page, 

AZ.  Page airport was the site of a fly-in / fly-
out.  We flew in (that’s the fly-in part) to 
Page and for several days launched on mini 
trips (that’s the fly-out part) to nearby at-
tractions like Grand Canyon,  Monument Val-
ley and Lake Powell. 

The January meeting will be our annual Hol-
iday Winterfest get-together.  Our guest 
speaker will be Andrew Woodstock, an artist 
and private pilot from Plainwell, MI.  Andy 
has entered the past couple Grand Rapids 
Artprize competitions.  You will probably rec-
ognize his entry this year, an eight by six-
teen foot watercolor painting entitled 
Tuskegee Airmen.  I pulled this profile from 
the Artprize website: 

“I love to draw. No matter what your age or 
background - drawing is ALWAYS FUN! I've 
pursued drawing and illustration as a voca-
tion my entire adult life. I received my de-
gree from the Kendall School of Design in 
Grand Rapids Michigan. Honors have includ-
ed my work shown at the Society of Illustra-
tors in New York City as well as ADDY 
awards in Michigan, and Tennessee for illus-
tration as well as graphic design. Cartooning, 
Illustrating and graphic design have finan-
cially supported my family, my education, 
and my flying. I've participated in art exhibi-
tions in Michigan, Tennessee, Georgia, New 
York City. My wife Sherry and I now own 
Woodstockarts Design & Illustration in 
Plainwell Michigan.” 

Please join us for a fun and enlightening 
evening. 

What: January EAA Chapter 221 Winterfest 

When: 12 January, 5:00PM social hour, 
6:00PM dinner (order off the menu) 

Next Meeting 

Saturday, January 12th, 2013 

55::0000  PPMM  
Main St. Pub 

An Evening with Local Artist 

Andrew J. Woodstock 

 

 
208 East Prairie 

Vicksburg, MI 
Map at www.EAA221.org 

Andy Millin 

EAA 221 Newsletter Editor & Webmaster 
amillin@sbcglobal.net 

Unless otherwise specified, our chapter meetings 
are the first Wednesday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 
at the AirZoo Flight Center Classroom on the 
west side of the Kalamazoo-Battle Creek Interna-
tional Airport. 

Where: Main Street Pub, 208 East Prairie, 
Vicksburg, MI 

I look forward to seeing you Saturday even-
ing, 5:00 PM, at the Vicksburg Main Street 
Pub. 

Fly Safe, 
Dave Hull 

President, EAA Chapter 221 

davhull@sbcglobal.net 

You’re invited to a Grassroots 
Aviation event. 

Join Mac McClellan, for a fun, informative 
discussion.  He’ll be talking about the leading 
aviation issues of our time and what EAA is 
doing to grow participation in aviation. 

 

Admission is free.  Friends & family wel-
come! 

When: Saturday, January 12, 2013 
09:00-Socializing w/ coffee  
10:00- Meeting begins 

Where: Riverview Airport (08C) 
Main hangar building, 805 Taylor St., Jeni-
son, MI 49428 
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Dave Lieth and his Flying RV-10A 

 

Dave got the plane licensed on November 9th and had the first flight the same day.  He was given a 25 hour fly-off restriction and 
has those hours flow off.  Here he is at Brook Field in Marshall with his son and his son's girlfriend. 



 

 

Chapter 221 

www.eaa221.org 

Supporting the recreational builder/flyer with technical, social, and political news to promote flying safety 

and enjoyment: 

 

President Dave Hull 323-2669 davhull@sbcglobal.net 

Vice President Bill Shearer 649-4957 FirstImageBill@Chartermi.net 

Treasurer Bob Aardema 372-1965 robert.aardema@wmich.edu 

Secretary Conrad Krapf 345-1926 mo75fa@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Editor Andy Millin 685-1643 amillin@sbcglobal.net 

 

Jim Butcher  375-5923 butcher43@att.net 

 

Bob Aardema 372-1965 robert.aardema@wmich.edu 

Terry Brokaw 279-7197 terrybrokaw@gmail.com 

 

John Amundson 731-5135 jamund1009@aol.com 

VOLUNTEER SAFETY PILOTS: 
Terry Brokaw (h) 279-7197  TerryBrokaw@gmail.com 

Brian Eckstein (h) 624-6719  eckstein@net-link.net 

Carlos Fernandez (h) 353-5911  carlosf71@hotmail.com 

Barb Goodwin (h) 375-9399  b19977@chartermi.net 

(Available for Wings hours, BFRs and Flight Instruction) 

Charles Martell (h) 343-6972  cmartell@net-link.net 

Andy Millin (h) 685-1643 (w) 345-2564 amillin@sbcglobal.net 

Eric Schlanser (h) 637-3949   ESchlanzer@Yahoo.com 

  

Articles are solicited from all members.  Please contact Andy Millin at 345-2564 x201, or mail articles or 

news to amillin@sbcglobal.net 
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